Seniors and parents of the Class of 2020:

I know that there has been much information in the media lately about the status of the Class of 2020. I wanted to contact you to clarify any incorrect information that may have been communicated. The following information is the latest and most up to date information that we have received from the Alabama State Department of Education and the Elmore County Board of Education:

1. All seniors who are in good standing as of the end of the 3rd nine weeks will be considered as having completed his or her senior year.
1. “In good standing” means that they have completed all courses required for graduation successfully.
1. We are on the block schedule, which means that seniors taking government or economics this semester still have either government or economics to complete. They had just begun the needed course when students were sent home. Both government and economics are required courses for graduation. They will be able to begin work in the needed course on Monday, April 6th in Edgenuity, our online instructional platform.
1. Additionally, we will be contacting seniors who are not in good standing due to some other reason and communicating with them what needs to be completed in order for them to graduate. 

Please contact me if you have any questions related to this

Ewell Fuller
Principal 
Stanhope Elmore High School
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